
Marge Schmuckal - 124 Bramblewood - 2014-00399 - 378-A-067 

Hi Peter,
I am in receipt of your application to make alterations to the existing dwelling at 124 Bramblewood. Please note 
that one of the required submissions is a plot plan showing where the building is located with the setbacks given 
on the plan.  Before I can complete my zoning review, I will need that plot plan.  Depending on what I receive, I 
may need more structural information from you. If you are not meeting the required setback in the R-2 zone, you 
may be limited on your expansion.  But at this point, I can not tell that without the required full plot plan.

this permit is on hold until I receive a plot plan as described. Call me if you have any questions.
Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
City of Portland, ME

From: Marge Schmuckal
To: pbr@peterricethe builder.com
Date: 3/3/2014 4:50 PM
Subject: 124 Bramblewood - 2014-00399 - 378-A-067
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